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Dear Ben,
T am writing in response to this most unbelievable proposal by HS2.

T hope very much that Camden Council will reject the proposal on the very important grounds: people's health and their basic
right to live their every day lives (which are already terribly affected by the HS2 works). I would like (o remind you that we have
two primary schools on the Regent's Park estate: Netley on Stanhope St and Christ Church nearby. Health of all of us, in
particular the school age children and clderly, will be affected for 2 vears if you allow this to go ahcad. T strongly belicve that it
is the Council's responsibility (o protect its people and their well being.

We have been already barricaded from all sides by various works and as a resull have an invasion ol homeless people taking a
refuge on the estate and sleeping on the green areas. We don't feel safe any more regardless of the HS2 wardens who are hired to
look after the area. We already suffer enough breathing the air full of dust without the lorries passing by us for next two years.
What a cheeky and inhuman proposal by HS2 - two vears of pollution and noise. Obviously no limits for arrogance and money.

I am disappointed and surprised that Camden Council has been considering this proposal? Can vou justily this at all?

Thank you very much for your time.




